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Major Traffic Delays on I-95 Northbound Due to Traffic Accident 

 
Chatham County, GA (October 19, 2018) – Traffic is experiencing major delays on I-95 

Northbound at Exit 94 after an accident involving a semi-truck and motorcycle this afternoon. 

Motorists are advised to seek alternate routes while the investigation is being carried out. 

Georgia State Patrol is investigating the accident, and all inquiries regarding the circumstances 

of the accident, extent of injuries, and the investigation should be directed to their agency. 
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